
	
	

LENTEN	STUDY	
	
	
GREETINGS!	
	
ASH	WEDNESDAY	(February	17th)	starts	our	
Lenten	journey.	We	will	have	an	Ash	Wednesday	
service,	complete	with	the	blessing	and	imposition	
of	ashes	on	Wednesday,	February	17th	at	6:30	p.m.	
at	Cloverdale	UMC.	Portage	Christ	UMC	is	invited	to	
join	Cloverdale	for	this	Lenten	study.	
	
The	study	is	based	on	the	book	
by	Max	Lucado,	Jesus:	The	God	
Who	Knows	Your	Name.		
	
The	study	will	be	held	on	
Wednesday	evenings	at	6:30	
p.m.	on	the	following	dates:	
2/24,	3/3,	3/10,	3/17,	and	3/24	
at	Cloverdale	UMC.	The	final	
session	will	be	held	on	Holy	
Thursday,	4/1	at	6:30	p.m.	
	
	
 


